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Monday 29th January 2024 
 

School Fayre- Friday 9th February, 12pm-4pm 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 
We are extremely pleased to announce that Newton International Academy Smash will proudly 
host their annual School Fayre on Friday 9th February, 12pm-4pm.  
Entrance fee: 15QR adults, 10QR students    Venue: Sports hall and Outside  
 
We are very excited to be holding this event and to have all families join us on this wonderful 
occasion! A variety of activities and events will be offered to parents and students. Tokens will 
be used to pay for the activities and we can accept cash only. Tokens cannot be used at the 
‘Cash’ Table Sale. We will be selling booklets in the EYFS reception every day at 50QR per 
booklet. Parents can also purchase the tokens on the day. Alternatively, you can send in the 
money to your class teachers and they will send the tokens home. Please note, you can buy as 
many booklets as you want to ensure your children have a fun day out!  
 
A limited number of tables will be given to parents to sell their own goods (e.g. sand art, 
pictures etc.) No food can be sold by parents. If you wish to sell items, please complete the 
school fayre table sale letter and return it to myself along with 100QR. 
 
We have a few important dates coming up that will help to make our school fayre a huge 
success.  
• Monday February 5th- non-uniform day. Children come to school wearing their own clothes 
to promote awareness of the school fayre. If you would like to bring any items for the fayre, 
please ensure they are bought from Carrefour, Al Meera or Lulu. Items to be brought to my 
office, located in the eyfs reception by Wednesday 7th February.  
 
 
We thank you for your support and we look forward to seeing you at the fayre.  
 
 
Kind regards,  
Ms. Lisa Davies (EYFS Coordinator) 

http://www.newtonschools.sch.qa/

